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The PMS London Offer 

Londonwide LMCs has raised with NHSE London our concern that a considerable  
number of outstanding items remain unresolved. 

Following the letter from Lockhart's Solicitors on our behalf challenging the timetable 
and details of the revised PMS elements, we have received a response from NHSE 
London as requested by 8 April. This  states that an extension to the timeline is 
being considered centrally by the Department of Health, but  as yet, we have not 
received any confirmation on revised dates. 

Until Londonwide LMCs  is reassured that all aspects of the London PMS offer have 
been fully completed, are completely acceptable and in a position to be finalised 
locally by CCGs, our advice is: 

• Practices should not sign any contractual documentation in relation to the 
PMS London offer or any local PMS offer made by their CCG. 

• Practices should seek independent  professional advice as to whether 
acceptance or rejection of any PMS offer is suitable for their individual 
practice requirements. 

• Practices, GPs, and LMC members either as individuals or groups, should 
not be engaging in any PMS discussions locally without seeking further 
advice and support from thier borough LMC or Londonwide LMCs. 

Londonwide LMCs will keep you fully updated as discussions proceed 
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